

B.K. BIRLA CENTRE FOR EDUCATION



SARALA BIRLA GROUP OF SCHOOLS A CBSE DAY-CUM-BOYS' RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL

TERM-1 EXAMINATION (2025-26) SOCIAL SCIENCE

CLASS: IV Time: 2Hours
Date: 3/09/2025 Max. Marks: 40

INSTRUCTIONS:

- 1. The question paper consists of five sections (A, B, C, D, E) with 21 questions in total.
- 2. All questions are compulsory.
- 3. Question numbers 1-10 are multiple choice questions of 1 mark each.
- 4. Question numbers 11 to 15 are of 2 marks each. Answers to these questions should not exceed 20-30 words each.
- 5. Question numbers 16 to 18 are of 3 marks each. Answers to these questions should not exceed 50-60 words each.
- 6. Question numbers 19 and 20 are case study question of 4 marks each.
- 7. Question numbers 21 is a map based question of 3 marks.

SECTION-A

1. People move to a	new places for jobs, b	petter places to live and	l for	
a. Book	b. Education	c. Friends	d. Enjoyment	1
2. The is the	head of the municipal	council.		1
a. The Chairperson	b. Minister	c. Sarpanch	d. None of these	
3. The Supreme Con	urt is located at	-		1
a. Thane	b. Pune	c. Mumbai	d. Dehli	
4. Which of these i a. Apron	tems is a safety feature b. Helmet	e found in cars? c. Seat belt	d. Hat	1
5is the top	p layer of the earth wh	ere plants grow.		1
a. Minerals	b. Water	c. Rock	d. Soil	
6. A is anythi	ng that is useful and h	elps meet our needs.		1
a Resource	h Human	c Plant	d None of these	

7. Which season is referred in the given below image?						
	0000					
a. Winter b	Monsoon	c. Spring	d. Summer			
8. Which season in India a. Summer b	a is known for cold with the c	weather? c. Monsoon	d. All seasons	1		
9. On which continent is a. Africa b	s India located? North America	c. Asia	d. Europe	1		
10. There are state a. 29, 7 b	s and Union To . 27, 9	erritories in India. c. 28, 8	d. 28, 7	1		
	<u> </u>	SECTION-B				
11. Define migration? W	hat can be the reason	ons of migration?		2		
12. Define a governmen	t. Name the three le	vels of government.		2		
13. What is shown in th	e picture? Explain i	n your words.		2		
水水	shutterstock.com · 156166196	SCHOOL BUS E				
14. What do you mean	by climate? Mention	n factors that affect the	climate of a place.	2		
15. Name any two Unio area?	n Territories of India	a. Which is the smalles	t Union Territory of India by	2		

SECTION-C

- 16. Imagine you are planning a picnic with your friends. Would you choose a sunny summer day or a cloudy autumn day for your picnic? Explain your choice with reasons.3
- 17. State the types of resources with examples. What are the 5 Rs of conservation to them?
- 18. Observe the given image and explain the rules that one must follow while driving on the road. 3



SECTION-D

Case Based Questions:

19. Read the case/source given and answer the following questions.

"A Problem in Green Nagar"

Green Nagar is a small town where people were facing a big problem – the streetlights were not working for many days. It became difficult for children to walk to evening classes and for elderly people to walk safely on the roads at night. A group of children from Green Nagar decided to write a letter to the Municipal Corporation. They also met their Ward Councillor and explained the problem. Within a week, the streetlights were repaired.

- What problem were the people of Green Nagar facing?
 Whom did the children contact to solve the problem?
 What action was taken after the children reported the problem?
 What does this case tell us about how local government helps citizens?
- 20. Read the case/source given and answer the following questions.

Sunpur is a small village that used to have enough water for farming and daily use. But this year, there was very little rainfall. The ponds dried up, and the crops began to wilt. The village head called a meeting and asked everyone to help save water. People stopped wasting water, used buckets instead of pipes, and started collecting rainwater using tanks. Soon, the situation improved, and they had enough water for daily needs.

1. Which natural resource was becoming scarce in Sunpur village?	1
2. What steps did the people of Sunpur take to save water?	1
3. Why water is considered a natural resource?	1

4.	What le	esson	can	we !	learn	from	the	peopl	e of	Sunp	urʻ	?
----	---------	-------	-----	------	-------	------	-----	-------	------	------	-----	---

1

SECTION-E

21. Map based question.

On the given outline map of India, locate and label the following places:. (Any three)

a. China b. Sri Lanka c. Arabian Sea d. Bay of Bengal e. Ladakh

************ALL THE BEST**********

